6/21/2016 City of Portland Mail - El Rayo Taqueria-26 Free Street

Portlanc
Ma fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
aline

El Rayo Taqueria-26 Free Street

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Jun 21, 2016 at 9:57 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Permit #2016-00138, issued 3/21/16, approved a change of use to restaurant. The outdoor dining permit has not yet
been submitted and/or logged in.

On Mon, Jun 20, 2016 at 12:38 PM, Janice Gardner <jgardner@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hello,

For your approval:

Sol Food Group,LLC d/b/a El Rayo Taqueria has submitted an application for a Class | FSE with Outdoor Dining on
private property and Entertainment with Dance at 26 Free Street. They wish to go before Council on July 18th.

Manager:
Kate Doze d.o.b 7/12/80

Owners
Thomas Dana d.o.b 4/25/1968
Alex Fisher d.o.b 7/30/70

Contact: Tod Dana 671-5566 or asiawest@aol.com

The application is attached. Please put feedback into Ul.
Thanks!

Melissa

Business License Administrator

bl@portlandmaine.gov

207.874.8557

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Department of Permitting & Inspections
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=15573405a965ce61&dsqt=1&sim|=15573405a965ce61
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